Lt Cdr P Ramalingam INS Ranvir

Deputy Electrical Officer "o c/o Fleet Mail Office
— Visakhapatnam - 530014

242/PR '& Mar 17

Lt Cdr Prateek Bhamri

Deputy Manager Electrical
Naval Dackyard
Visakhapatnam — 530014

Toac  Tenbeek,

1. | am writing this DO letter to convey my profound gratitude for the exemplary support
rendered by your team in undertaking cabling work of E/F band radar installation.

2. The tenacity displayed by your team was singularly responsible for completion of this
activity in shortest possible time frame. It will be a gross prejudice if | forget to mention the
quality work undertaken by M/s ASMACS reps during the cabling activity.

3 | express my sincere gratitude for the support and assistance rendered by your Centre
and look forward to your continued support to this ship in the days ahead.

'i.ﬂlhlm Lo 'rwﬁﬂd-ﬂ‘

@w mwk :

(P Ramral v \_—ﬂ%
~on Mo ATty

1---:\‘1'-':._": 3

M.0.0." -

Ml ASMACS

‘“;.::lr



